Five apply from Halton Hills

Thirty-five interested in trustee job

has received 35 applications, including five from Halton Hills, to fill two interim positions on the board.

Two trustees recently resigned because they were no longer Halton residents. Their spots must be filled even though the municipal election is just a month away.

Though the vacancies were in Oakville and Burlington, applications were accepted from across Halton. The majority of the applicants (21) were from Burlington. Seven applied from Oakville, five from Halton Hills and two

from Milton.

"I think it's exciting that many people are interested in these positions," said board chair Ethel Gardiner. "It's for a short time but we're going to be making some difficult decisions in that time."

The board began interviewing candidates Wednesday and all the candidates will be interviewed by Tuesday.

Each candidate will be given 10 minutes to indicate what strenghths they bring to the position as well as indentifying challenges they see facing the board.

The two new trustees will be sworn in on Wednesday, Sept. 20.

Rural residents want town to introduce ban on trucks

Some rural residents are calling for a prohibition of heavy trucks in their neighbourhood.

Fourth Line residents Geoff Knuff and Bernie Coyle were at Halton Hills Council Monday night with a petition of more than 100 signatures requesting the town enact a bylaw to ban heavy trucks on Fourth Line between Five Sideroad and 17 Sideroad, and 10 Sideroad between Fourth Line and Trafalgar Rd.

Knuff said the residents are con-

cerned about safety, road surface damage, inability of the police to control truck traffic over a growing area, and the growing demand for aggregate.

"Gravel trucks have been using these roads with growing frequency starting before 6 a.m.," said Knuff. "On rainy and snowy days, this will create extra hazards for our growing commuter traffic."

Council referred the petition to the town's engineering department for a review.





Tooth Chatter



by ALEX TRENTON DENTURIST

THE "DREADED" IMPRESSION!

Many people are reluctant to have new dentures made because of experiences they went through when having their original set made. New technology and materials have made this procedure a "Palatable Experience." So now, even people with a sensitive gag reflex, that tend to gag very easily, find it much easier than they had expected. Special rubber based materials and putties are now available, thus replacing the materials known for dripping down the throat and causing that gagging feeling.

An impression is taken of your gums. The print is then reproduced in stone, which will be an exact replica of your gums, and from this foundation your denture will be made. So don't dread the impression! Most people report that they would have had new dentures made sooner, if they had known how much easier the impressions are today. Denture

Technology is making leaps and bounds!

LET US MAKE A LASTING IMPRESSION!

You do not need a referral; simply call our office direct.

Creating confident smiles since 1982.

Alexander Trenton, D.D., F.C.A.D. (A)

Denturist
Georgetown Denture Clinic,
18 Church Street,
Georgetown, Ontario

(905) 877-2359
(Across from the Library and Cultural Centre)

